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Dear Parliament 

I wish to add my voice to those that are strongly objecting the changes to the abortion 
laws. I respect the rights of women however I also respect the right to life and I consider 
that late term abortion of babies is abhorrent and I cannot, in all clear conscience, stand 
back and say nothing. We use the word ‘terminate’ like we are cancelling some kind of 
transaction - but it is a baby, a viable human being. Therefore I request that parliament 
reject/oppose this bill and all amendments to it and protects the right of all unborn babies. 

Kind Regards

Frances Koops
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